
• 
Feedback on Standard Operating Procedures/Regulatory Framework for 

CCTV camera installation, operation etc.  

Hon'ble Lt. Governor, Delhi vide order No. F.11/48/2017/HP-I1/3303-3314 

dated 8th  May, 2018 had constituted a Committee comprising of Principal Secretary 

(Home), Principal Secretary (Law) and others to recommend the Standard Operating 

Procedures/Regulatory Framework relating to installation, operation, monitoring and 

other issues concerning CCTVs in public places. The Committee has formulated the 

following guidelines/rules, which are proposed to be issued under the Delhi Police 

Act, 1978. 

All stakeholders/general public were requested to give their opinion/feedback 

on the proposed rules/guidelines to the undersigned on or before 20th  July, 2018. 

Now the last date for giving opinion/feedback on the proposed rules/guidelines 

has been extended to 30th  July, 2018. The comments may be sent to the Office of 

Chief Technical Advisor, 10th  Floor, Police Headquarter, MSO Building, IP Estate, New 

Delhi — 110002. The comments can also be sent on Email ID 

chieftechnicaladvisor@gmail.com  or ctaphq.dl@delhipolice.nic.in. 

Manoj Parida, IAS 

Principal Secretary (Home) & 

Chairman of Committee on CCTVs 
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